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September 5, 2023 

Mr. Daniel Orodenker, Executive Officer 
State Land Use Commission 
P.O. Box 2359 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804-2359 

Dear Mr. Orodenker: 

SUBJECT: 2022 ANNUAL REPORT FOR THE CENTRAL MAUI LANDFILL, 
LOCATED IN PUUNENE, ISLAND OF MAUI, HAWAII; 
TMK: (2) 3-8-003:004 (POR.), 018, AND 019 (SP86-359) 

The Department of Planning (Department) received the above-referenced Annual Report on 
October 26, 2022. The Department acknowledges receipt of this Report as continuing fulfillment of 
Condition No. 18 of the State Land Use Commission Special Permit, SP86-359. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review. Should further clarification be necessary, please contact 
Staff Planner Tara Furukawa at tara .furukawa@mauicounty.gov or at (808) 270-7520. 

Sincerely, 

Planning Program Administrator 

for KATHLEEN ROSS AOKI 
Planning Director 

xc: Jordan E. Hart, Planning Program Administrator (PDF) 
Gail Davis, Supervising Zoning Inspector (PDF) 
Tara K. Furukawa, Staff Planner (PDF) 
Elaine Baker, Solid Waste Division, Department of Environmental Management (PDF) 
Land Use Commission (PDF) 
State Office of Planning (PDF) 
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